## Petition to the City Of London Council and Civic Works Committee

January 17, 2019

Petition against: The recommended Highbury Avenue south noise attenuation wall.

Reasons: High cost per household, unknown additional associated costs of the project, attenuation wall is ineffective and unnecessary as per public interests, location not on private property with out compensation, not to be done as a Local Improvement.

Considerations: To have an open discussion with the affected local residents

Petition lead: Steve Cabral, 124 Sunridge Crescent,

We the undersigned concerned citizens are petitioning against the proposed attenuation wall on the west side of Highbury Ave., South. for the reasons above.